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WEEKLY CALENDAR 
SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 27 

  9:00 Karen Announcements (Chapel) 
  9:15 Karen Worship (Chapel) 
  9:30 Sunday School 
10:45 Worship (Sanctuary) 
12:15 Youngish Adults (Heritage Hall) 
12:30 Citizenship Class (Youth Room) 
 Imago Dei (Fellowship Hall) 
  1:00 Chin Worship (Chapel) 
  3:30 Divorce Support Facilitators (217) 
  5:00 Divorce Support Groups (2nd floor) 

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 28 
12:30 Game Day (Parlor) 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 29 
  1:15 Staff Meetings (Parlor) 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 30 
10:30 Intro to New Testament Class (Parlor) 
  3:30 Homework Help (Youth Room) 
  5:15 Fellowship Meal (Fellowship Hall) 
  6:00 Announcements/Prayer (Fellowship Hall) 
 Children’s/Youth Activities 
  6:30 Father Joe Flynn (Fellowship Hall) 
  7:10 Chancel Choir (Choir Room) 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 1 
  5:55 Change of Heart (Heritage Hall) 

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 2 
  6:00 Family Fun Night (Gym, Fellowship Hall) 

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 3 
 

FAMILY FUN TACO NIGHT 
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Join us on Friday, October 2 from 6:00-8:00 PM in Fellowship Hall. The Children’s Ministry and 
Community Gathering teams are hosting the Taco Night. Tacos and all the fixings are provided. 
Please bring a dessert and/or drinks to share. 

 
 

THIS WEEK’S VOLUNTEERS 
Ushers Sept. 27: Brian Bunger, leader; Janet Cole; Teh Shwe Pomya; Phyllis Skonicki 
Extended Session Sept. 27: Debbie Brashear, Gay Htoo, Ah Pyu, Calrie, John Birkimer, Bobbie 
Thomason, Roxann Hieb 
Sunday Evening Childcare Sept. 27: Beverly Baker 

 
NEXT WEEK’S VOLUNTEERS 

Ushers Oct. 4: Rae Taylor, leader; Mary Cook; Ron Horn; Janet Miller; Melinds Stricklen 
Extended Session Oct. 4: Diane Taylor, Kate Crosby, Paw Ler, Sher Hai Min, Valorie Horn, 
Corinne/Spencer Holt 
Coffee Oct. 4: Betty Schnur 
Sunday Evening Childcare Oct. 4: Maria Sorolis 
 

 
WOMEN’S RETREAT 

GRATITUDE: IN THANKFUL PRAISE TO THEE 
Plans are underway for the annual CHBC Women’s Retreat scheduled for Friday-Saturday, 
October 9-10 at Kordes Enrichment Center in Ferdinand, Indiana. Registration information is 
available in the church office. Cost for double room is $75; single room (limited number $95. 
Deadline for registration is October 4. 

 

WORSHIP AT CRESCENT HILL 
SUNDAY, OCTOBER 4 

Jason Crosby preaching 
Psalm 8 

“Evidence of Majesty” 
World Communion Sunday 

As part of our worship we will celebrate and give thanks to God for Dr. Louie and June 
Bailey’s 30 years of ministry to our congregation and community. 

 
FAITH AND CLIMATE CHANGE 

On Wednesday, September 30 at 6:00 PM in the Fellowship Hall, Father Jim Flynn, a much 
loved elder priest who has been devoted to justice causes throughout his career, will speak. He 
will be providing us with an overview of the encyclical released May 24, 2015 subtitled “On 
Care for Our Common Home." The Pope critiques consumerism and irresponsible development, 
laments environmental degradation and global warming and calls all people of the world to 
take “swift and unified global action." 

 



SWEATSHIRT ORDERS 
Every few years, our youth order new CHBC shirts. This year we are ordering hooded 
sweatshirts. If you would like to be included in our upcoming sweatshirt order, please contact 
Brittani ASAP. Orders and payment of $25 is due by October 4.  

 
CHBC Youth Need YOU! 

Looking for ways to get involved at CHBC? Volunteer with our youth! Our Minister to Youth, 
Brittani Bair, is looking for help with transportation, supervising teens, song-leading, Bible 
study, making fires, and hauling things around during our upcoming youth retreat. CHBC Youth 
are retreating to Cedar Ridge Camp near Fisherville, KY the weekend of October 23-25. We will 
leave CHBC Friday evening at 5:00 and return Sunday morning. Retreat will include Bible study, 
creative prayer and worship experiences, songs, games, outdoor activities, and of course, 
campfires with s'mores and life-long memories with friends. The location is close to town so 
you can come help and then go home, or stay out with us for the weekend! 
New overnight chaperones and drivers must complete a background check prior to the event. 
Please see Brittani or contact her at 295-0274 or brittani@chbcky.org to help out! 

You are warmly invited to join  
Calrie and Ken Nay Moo 

for a luncheon celebrating their 

25th Wedding Anniversary 
Sunday, October 4, 2015 

12:15pm, immediately following worship 
Crescent Hill Baptist Church 

Fellowship Hall 

 
 

SANCTUARY FLOWERS 
If you are interested in providing flowers for worship in honor of a special occasion or in 
memory of a loved one, contact Barb Allen (894-0711) or Beth Wade (897-3576) so that they 
may check the calendar and place the order. It then is your responsibility to contact Janet in the 
church office with the wording for the bulletin. 
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